
Submitter: B R 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On Education 

Measure: HB5015 

HB 5015 contains insufficient funding for education.  Oregon education is already 

underfunded, and the proposed amount in HB5015 is insufficient to even maintain 

current staffing and progams, nevermind actually expanding and improving 

education.  Oregon faces many challenges, and will never get ahead of them if we 

can't education our future adults.  The state of education in this state is disappointing, 

to say the least, and will hold Oregon back for decades to come. 


